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REPORT BY THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
SUBJECT:   LETTER OUTLINING NATIONAL PARK AUTHORITY PRIORITIES 

2015-2016 FROM THE MINISTER FOR NATURAL RESOURCES OF 
THE WELSH GOVERNMENT.  

 
Purpose of Report 
 
To inform Members of the priorities for the Authority identified by the Welsh 
Government. 
 
Introduction 
 
The Chairman of the Authority recently received a letter from the Minister for Natural 
Resources outlining the priorities for National Park Authorities for 2015-2016 as 
identified by the Welsh Government. A copy of the letter is included as Annex A. 
 
Financial 
 
No financial information is provided. The Authority is waiting for final confirmation of 
its budget for 2015-2016. 
 
Risk & Compliance Considerations 
 
With the Authority receiving the majority of its funding from the Welsh Government, 
the need to ensure that its work programme reflects these priorities is important. 
 
Human Rights/Equality Issues 
 
No issues 
 
Biodiversity Implications/Sustainability Appraisal 
No issues 
 
Welsh Language Statement 
No issues 
 
Recommendation    
                        
Members are invited to note the report and attached letter.  
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